
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                      Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

       Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

                   Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

        Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

        January 10, 2016                                      Feast of the Baptism of the Lord 

 

                            Mass Schedule                                           Mass Intentions                                              Collections  - 1/3/16 
 

     Sun.    -  Jan.   10 8:00 a.m. James Ribordy - Gene & Bev Neu                  Sunday.……………….$   875.00 

     Wed.   -  Jan.   13     8:30 a.m. Mark Phelan - + William T. Kruger Sr.        Solemnity of Mary……$   210.00 

     Sun.    -  Jan.   17 8:00 a.m. Evan Vint - Betty Pfeifer & Family        Church Repair………...$     75.00 

                               Initial Offering………..$   127.00 

                       Mixing Bowl…………$     14.00 

    Sunday Mass:                           January  Stewardship                             “Your offering is most appreciated!”       
       

    Lector:    K. Vint                      Servers:  A. & K. Thetard                    Eucharistic Ministers:   H. Bierle, S. Carey & L. Miller 

     ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 F.Y.I. - The Rectory will be closed Tuesday, Jan. 12
th
. 

 Congratulations to Austin Peter Brockman, his mom Melissa, dad Luke, big sisters Abbie and McKenna, and their families, 

on the occasion of Austin’s Baptism here at Sacred Heart last Sunday!!!  It is a joy to welcome him into the inheritance of 

our Father’s heavenly kingdom!!!   

 It is our honor to cordially invite you (and your guest)….*All who sacrifice time and talents for our parish community….to 

join us to celebrate AN APPRECIATION DINNER on Friday, January 29, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the St. Lawrence Parish Hall.  

Excellent food and drinks will be offered and nice music for dancing!  Please RSVP by signing the list in the back of the 

church.  (*Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, Religious Education Staff, Offertory/Ushers, Pastoral and Finance Council 

Members, Musicians and Cantors, Janitors, Money Counters, Society Officers, Committee Chairs and Volunteers.)  

 Next weekend, there are two additional second collection envelopes in your Offertory Envelope sets…one for the Church in 

Latin America and one for the Utility Fund.  If your budget allows and you are able to give to both next weekend, fine.  If 

your budget does not allow for donations to both at the same time, please make your donation to the Church for Latin 

America next weekend, and wait to donate to the Utility Fund at a later date.  We apologize for the unfortunate timing!   

 In regards to the Church for Latin America collection - “Next week, we will take up the Collection for the Church in Latin 

America.  In Peru, the 14 villages of Chazuta, in Moyobamba, are all located away for the city center, with the most remote 

only accessible by boat.  The faithful in these communities do not have access to catechetical formation, and members often 

feel separated from the life of the universal Church.  Through a grant from the Collection for the Church in Latin America, 

the religious congregation of the Missionaries of Jesus was able to provide faith formation, spiritual retreats, and workshops 

to nearly 250 people.  Upon completion, participants were better equipped to help others deepen their faith and answer 

questions.  The program also renewed their sense of commitment to their parishes and created stronger bonds within their 

own families.  Through this program, members of the Chazuta villages felt the love and support of the universal Church.  

Please support programs like these and give generously in next week’s collection.  For more information, please visit 

www.usccb.org/latin-america.” 

 If you would like a statement of your 2015 contributions, please call the rectory at 815-237-2230. 

 2016 calendars are in the back of the church.  Please help yourself!      

 From the Diocese’ Human Dignity Office - Navajo Nation Mission - Two informational meetings for the Navajo Nation 

mission will be January 12 and 20 at the Blanchette Catholic Center, 16555 Weber Rd., Crest Hill, IL 604703.  Both 

meetings start at 7:00 p.m.  We will overview the Navajo mission and answer your questions about the mission.  This is a 

construction mission and the dates are June 4 through June 17.  Contact:  Office for Human Dignity, Missions (815-221-

6258).  

 From the Diocese’ Vocations Office - Catholic’s Man’s Night - Men of ages are welcome to our monthly Catholic Man’s 

Night, which includes adoration, confession, two talks, dinner, fraternity and discussion.  If you want to grow in your faith 

and become a better man please join us.  The evening begins at 6:30 p.m. with adoration and will finish by 9:00 p.m.  A $10 

donation is recommended for dinner.  The topic this month is “Christ, The Merciful”. 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Since everything is interrelated, concern for the protection of nature is also incompatible with the 

justification of abortion.  How can we genuinely teach the importance of concern for other vulnerable beings… if we fail     

to protect a human embryo, even when its presence is uncomfortable and creates difficulties?” - Pope Francis, Laudato Si,     

no. 120 © 2015 Libreria Editrice Vaticana.  Used with permission.  (www.goo.gl/UBwd3B).         

    
  

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
http://www.usccb.org/latin-america

